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Comments: This development on Holland Lake is totally inacceptable.

Not only it would destroy the charm of the place, but it would affect an area where nature still has its rights, far
from urbanization and development.

Seriously, who needs optic fiber when there, the scenery is so diverse and changing, just enjoy it!.

Refresh the lodge and cabins but keep them as is.



